OF MINGENEW

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK SOUGHT
SKATE PARK/PLAYGROUND UPGRADE

We are calling on community members of The Shire of Mingenew to get involved in a
discussion about the upgrade of the Shenton Street Skate Park Area.

Why

The Shenton Street Skate Park is in need of upgrading. The Skate Park itself still
gets a lot of use from the youth in Mingenew and if the area is made more inviting it
would encourage more outdoor recreational activities for our young community.

What is proposed

We are asking for your ideas on what you would like to see happen with the existing
skate park as well as the area between the skate park and Cecil Newton Park. We
would envisage outdoor recreational playground/activity that would service both
tourists coming to our town as well as the youth in Mingenew. This references the
aim of the Strategic Community Plan (2.4) and the Corporate Business Plan

(2.4.2 e). (“Improve amenity & function of local playgrounds, including Shenton
Street Skate Park to support outdoor recreation activities for local youth.”)

How can | be involved?

The shire is seeking feedback from community members to help develop this project.
It is important to provide fun outdoor recreational activities to encourage our youth to
be active and provide free entertainment for them.

We are open to all suggestions whether it be drawing your concept of the area,
photographs, clip art or just put it in words. Get the children involved too, they are
the ones that will be making use of this facility.

For more information contact the Shire on 9928 1102, or email
projects@mingenew.wa.gov.au.



mailto:projects@mingenew.wa.gov.au

Tell us what you think could be done to improve the Shenton Street Skate Park:

Describe some of the features you would like introduced, or changes made:

Have some suggested images, photos or graphics that you think could help to inform this process?
Attach them to your submission or provide us with a link.

Is there anything else you think Council should consider as part of wider improvements to our youth
recreational facilities and playgrounds?

Thank you! Please return your submission to the Shire Office or email projects@mingenew.wa.gov.au.
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